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On Thursday August 21st, we as a Board participated 

in the 33rd Annual “Meet Your Officials” Pork Chop 

Picnic at the VFW Post 3383 on Waterloo Road here 

in Kenmore.  It was a good time to meet those in and 

those running for political office, and to network with 

others in the business community.  We had a lot of 

good food and prizes. 

 
The clock tower project is moving forward.  The City 

of Akron is helping with the location work and      

construction of the base for mounting the clock.  If 

you have not gotten your brick order in, do it now. 

 
David E. Culbertson, President 

culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 

KBOT members at the 

ABOTC August 21st Picnic 
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Meetings & Events 

 

ABOTC Business Meeting 

Thursday September 4th 

8:00 am to 9:00 am 

Akron Family Restaurant 

250 West Market Street 

Akron, Ohio  44303 
 

South Akron Board 

“Christmas in September” 

Thursday September 11th 

6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

Freedom Hall 

1060 E. Waterloo Road 

Akron, Ohio  44306 

SEE ATTACHED FLYER! 
 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 

Thursday September 18th 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

Thompson & Bishop Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 
 

ABOTC Healthcare Seminar 

Wednesday September 24th 

11:30 am to 1:00 pm 

Guy’s Party Center 

500 E. Waterloo Road 

Akron, Ohio  44319 
 

6th Annual After Summer 

Networking Extravaganza 

Wednesday October 1st 

5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

OPEN M 

941 Princeton Street 

Akron, Ohio  44311 

4th Annual Christmas in September 
 

Sponsored by Regency Office Furniture & South Akron Board of 

Trade to benefit “OUR” troops and their families and veterans. 
 

Date:  September 11th, 2014 

Time:  6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  

Place:  Freedom Hall, 1060 East Waterloo Road, Akron, OH 44306  

Cost:  $10 Donation (includes food & beverage) 

Contact:  Lenny Morella at 330-418-5482 or lmorella@neo.rr.com  

SEE ATTACHED FLIER FOR MORE DETAILS! 

There will be no KBOT Board of Trade General Meeting this month! 

Politicians & candidates of Summit County are 

introduced to ABOTC members at the August 21st picnic. 

ABOTC Planning Healthcare Seminar in September 
 

The Akron Boards of Trade Council is planning a Healthcare 

Reform Seminar to be held on Wednesday September 24th, at 

Guy’s Party Center on 500 East Waterloo Road in Akron from 

11:00 am till 1:00 pm.  Cost is $10 for members and $15 for 

non-members, and this includes a buffet lunch.  Anthem Blue 

Cross Blue Shield will be on hand to give a presentation of 

the changes coming to the healthcare field for the rest of 2014 

and what businesses can expect in the coming years.  There 

will be a question and answer opportunity as well.  The     

presentation will began at noon with lunch being served at 

11:30 am and networking for members from 11:00 to 11:30 

am for those who come early. 


